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Measure Description: 
Directs Higher Education Coordinating Commission to develop standards for partnership based in high school for 
purpose of providing dual credit program.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Community Colleges, Education Service Districts (ESD), Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC), Public 
Universities, School Districts 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Education to the Joint Committee on Student Success. 
 
The measure directs the Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) to convene high school teachers and 
administrators, as well as community college and public university faculty and administrators that either teach or 
offer dual credit program courses to assist in aligning credits of dual credit programs with foundational curricula 
established under ORS 350.400.  HECC is required to submit a preliminary report by March 31, 2020 and a final 
report by August 31, 2020 to the interim committees of the Legislative Assembly. 
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Higher Education Coordinating Commission, School Districts, 
Education Service Districts, Universities, and Community Colleges.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Student Success. 
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